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MHSA EVENTS UPCOMING EVENTS 

We have some exciting events coming up over the next few 

months. Here are some key dates: 

Thursday 23
rd

 May - Summer Disco  

Friday 24
th 

May - Doughnut Day & Non Uniform (Chocolate dona-

tions for the Fair) 

Tuesday 11
th

 June – Summer Fair Meeting (This will be done vir-

tually at 6pm) 

Friday 12
th

 July – Summer Fair 

Tuesday 23
rd 

July - Annual General Meeting 

                 

                PTO 

10th - 16th May 

Classes of the Week: R/KS1: 1H  KS2: 6G          

House of the Week: WOLF                                   

Pupils of the Week: R/KS1: Ella B  KS2: Sophia H 

13th - 17th May 

KM Olivia B/Nico F  KP Oscar W REC Sauleha M/Harvey A               

1C Theo T    1H Brooke L   2J Bella L   2GS Quinn  Mc                 

3B Bruce L  3H Sienna B    4C Hattie L 4MC Alice C              

5C Kylah B 5SR Rio D    6G ArchieM   6M Whole Class 

Pen License  

 

 

29th April - 3rd May 

Rec 97%, Year 1 91%, Year 2 98%, Year 3 98%, 

Year 4 97%, Year 5 96%, Year 6 100%                  

Star Bonds 

 

Moorfield Tables  

Oliver B 

Headteacher Award 

KS1 Frankie R - Compassion 

KS2 Luc T - Responsibility 

admin@moorfield.stockport.sch.uk 



MHSA EVENTS THIS COMING WEEK 

Tickets for the disco and pre-orders for Krispy Kreme        

doughnuts are now available via our PTA-Events page:  

www.pta-events.co.uk/moorfieldprimary 

 

MHSA SUMMER FAIR 

In order to hold our Summer Fair this year, we need your 

help with planning and helpers: 

 

1) Planning 

The Fairs are events that take a huge amount of planning 

and time, and the MHSA committee are thin on the ground. 

To organise the Summer Fair this year, we’re going to need 

more help. Whether it’s helping to organise external stalls 

or simply doing a store run, we’d love your support. We’ll 

be holding our Summer Fair meeting next month where 

we’ll run through the planning and discuss responsibilities 

that we need help with. If this is something you can get    

involved with, please indicate on the questionnaire (link   

below) or contact one of the MHSA team on - 

Moorfield.mhsa@gmail.com. 

 

2) Fair helpers 

In the past, we’ve always struggled to get enough            

volunteers for the fairs which can lead to us not running all 

the stalls / games that are planned. To make things more 

manageable, this year we’re asking you to volunteer just 

half an hour of your time at the event, so that everyone 

gets time to enjoy the fair for themselves.  

Alternatively, we need lots of hands on deck to set up the 

event and/or cleaning up. 

 

Please fill out the form to let us know if you’ll be able to 

volunteer with the planning or at the event.  

Summer Fair Volunteers (google.com) 

http://www.pta-events.co.uk/moorfieldprimary
mailto:Moorfield.mhsa@gmail.com
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc44iVm9_LlYqYZG3QhyD9YXzkVxOGc1a345HJpx0njwcXrtw/viewform


CONSERVATION 

Both Sienna and Charlotte in 4MC are      

passionate about conservation and green 

spaces. They would like to share their         

interest in a campaign called #TeamSeas. 

TeamSeas is a global campaign with the 

aim of removing 30 million pounds of       

plastic and rubbish from our oceans, rivers 

and beaches. You can find out more and 

donate (if you wish to), following the link 

here. https://teamseas.org/ 

  

https://teamseas.org/


PENALTY NOTICE CHANGES  

I hope you have found the time to read the letter that was emailed 

to you on Tuesday regarding unauthorised absence from           

September and in particular holidays in term time. If you haven't, I 

urge you to read it at the earliest opportunity. There are key     

governmental changes that include increases in fines and potential 

prosecution with unauthorised absence over a three year period.   

 

AUTISM IN SCHOOLS PARENT COFFEE MORNING 

A reminder we have our parent coffee morning on Wednesday at 

9.00am in the KS2 Hall for those interested in our Autism in 

Schools Project.  

 

END OF SUMMER 1 ASSEMBLY 

You will have received an email from the school office if your child 

has been chosen for our end of half term assembly. Please check 

your spam/junk folders as school emails sometimes end up here.  

This will take place on THURSDAY 23RD MAY at the following 

times: 

R/KS1 9.15am - 10am 

Yr3/4 10.00am -10.30am 

Yr5/6 10.30am -11am 

 

END OF SUMMER 1 HALF TERM 

A reminder, that we have one week left of summer 1 and finish for 

the end of this half term on Friday 24th May. We return for      

summer 2 on Monday 10th June.  

 

AND FINALLY …  

Sophia Hilditch in 5SR and her mum, raised £700+ in the 5K ‘Race 

for Life’ last weekend, raising money for breast cancer research. 

Well done to the both of you.  

 

Best wishes, 

 

Paul Anderson 

Headteacher 

 

             



Inspiring Creative Learners for Exciting Futures 

www.moorfield.stockport.sch.uk 

Paul Anderson 

Headteacher 



 



 




